Dear colleagues, partners and friends!

 

We would like to invite you to our 5th International Week that will be held from 13 to 17 October 2014 in Ostrava.

 

The official invitation is enclosed. 

 

All the necessary information can be found at http://www.ekf.vsb.cz/k163/en/week/?

 

Online application at  http://www.ekf.vsb.cz/k163/en/week/forms/registration/? 

The deadline is September 15, but as we can accept only a limited number of participants, please fill in the application as soon as possible. Thank you.

 

Please forward this email also to your coleagues, who might be interested in participating.
 
If you have any further questions, don't hesitate to contact us.
 
We are looking forward to welcome you here in Ostrava.

 
 
Best regards!
